
Paying for Meals with Check or Cash 

 

We encourage you to pay for your child’s meals with the online payment system, SchoolPay.com for 

added security and peace of mind.  

 

You may also pay by check or cash by submitting your student’s name, 9-digit school ID and payment 

information in an envelope to the cafeteria manager in the morning. One check may be written for 

children attending at the same school. Separate checks should be written for students attending different 

schools.  

 

PLEASE NOTE: CASH PAYMENTS will only be accepted in the school offices, Cafeteria 

Office or the Food & Nutrition Services Office so that a written receipt may be provided. 

Payment envelopes should not be taken to the classrooms. 
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